
Marguerite McLean .. \a<XX)\~ ET 
From: Marguerite McLean OIoOlpS8- E-I 
Sent: Tuesday, October 09,2012 10:47 AM 

To: Lisa Bennett 

Cc: Nancy Harrison 

Subject: RE: Past Request for Confidential Classification/Docket No. 070001 and Docket No. 060658 

Lisa. 
i will update the information in eMs. 
Thank you. 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-41 3-6824 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 10:20 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Nancy Harrison 
Subject: Past Request for Confidential Classification/Docket No. 070001 and Docket No. 060658 

We have received confirmation from Duke (Progress Energy Florida) that Document Nos. 03994-07 and 
10546-07 in Docket No. 070001-EI , and also Document No. 03942-09, in Docket No. 060658-EI , may be 
declassified. See the email below from Mr. Burnett. 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

From: Burnett, John [mailto:John.Burnett@pgnmail,com] 
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 12:49 PM 
To: Lisa Bennett 
Cc: Roddy, Lisa; Triplett, Dianne 
Subject: Past Request for Confidential Classification 

Lisa : 

I received your two letters dated October 2, 2012 regarding past requests for confidential classification, 
specifically, documents 03994-07 and 10546-07 in Docket 070001-EI, and document 03942-09 in Docket 
060658. Please accept this e-mail as confirmation that PEF no longer requires responses to these 
requests given that the information at issue no longer requires confidential protection. Thank you, 
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John T. Burnett 
Deputy General Counsel o 6 8 7 6 OCT -9 ~ 
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Duke Energy Corporation 
P.O. Box 14042, PEF 151 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 
727-820-5184 (T) 
727-820-5249 (F) 
john.burnett@pgnmail.com 

10/9/2012 
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